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Happy New Year! We hope this message finds
you all well and excited for the year ahead. We
want to extend a heartfelt thank you to each of
you for your incredible support and dedication
throughout the first half of this season. Our
Christmas show was a huge success, and we
couldn’t have done it without your trust,
patience, and encouragement.

Thank you for entrusting us with your dancers
in 2024. Watching them grow, learn, and shine
has been a true joy, and we’re so grateful for
the opportunity to work with such wonderful
families.

As we look ahead to the new semester, we’re
thrilled to continue nurturing their passion for
dance and preparing for the annual recital in
June. We can’t wait to see what the next
chapter holds!

Wishing you all a year filled with happiness,
health, and growth.

With appreciation,
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Dear Dance Families,

As we approach the season of inclement weather, we want to make sure
you are informed about how we communicate weather-related updates.

In the event of bad weather, we will provide timely updates via social
media and through the Remind app. Please make sure you are following
us on all our social media platforms and are signed up for Remind
notifications to stay informed.

ADX follows Grand Prairie ISD for all inclement weather cancellations
and closures.

For Remind sign up information please call or visit us in the office. 

Instagram: @adxdance
Facebook: Amanda’s Dance Express

Your dancer’s safety is our priority, and we will keep you updated every
step of the way.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation!

Best Regards,
ADX Staff



Monday, January 6th Classes Resume

Monday, January 20th
MLK

ADX is open and classes will
meet!

Saturday, February 8th
Monday, February 10th 
Tuesday, February 11th

Wednesday, February 12th
Thursday, February 13th 

Friday, February 14th

Valentines @ ADX
The last 15 minutes of class,

dancers will have the
opportunity to pass out

Valentines Day treats with their
class.

Important Dates &
Info

This is a friendly reminder that Recital fees and Costume
fees are now past due. Please make sure to submit your
payment now to ensure your participation in the June
recital and to secure your costume. If costumes are not

paid for, costumes will not be ordered.

If you have any questions or need assistance, feel free to
reach out. Thank you for your timely payment and

continued support!


